SCADDAN PRIMARY SCHOOL

PO Box 7
SCADDAN WA 6447

Email: Scaddan.PS@education.wa.edu.au

Important Dates
THURSDAY 28™ MARCH
Triple P Program @
Grass Patch Hall

THURSDAY 4™ APRIL
Triple P Program @
Grass Patch Hall

THURSDAY 4™ APRIL
Child Health Nurse visit

FRIDAY 5™ APRIL
Interschool Athletics
Carnival at the Greater
Sports Ground

WEDNESDAY 10™ APRIL
School Council Meeting
@ 8am

WEDNESDAY 10™ APRIL
John Budiselik incursion

WEDNESDAY 10™ APRIL
ANZAC Ceremony @
11:30am

THURSDAY 11™ APRIL
Triple P Program @
Grass Patch Hall

FRIDAY 12™ APRIL
Last day of Term 1
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Phone: (08) 9075 6055

Fax: (08) 9075 6028
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From the Principal:
Dear Parents and families,

Faction Carnival

Thank you to everyone for making the Faction Carnival a great day. The hard
work of parents/families and staff certainly enabled the day to run smoothly and
| know that the students had an enjoyable time. Mrs Berry and Mrs Bailye, you
were amazing. A huge thank you to both of you for ensuring the event was so
organised. Both Factions gave their best on the day and as always the core values
were very evident. Congratulations to Fleming on being our overall winners.

Assembly

Thank you to the Junior Class for their lovely assembly last Thursday. We all
loved the singing of Humpty Dumpty and also ‘Bonjour Mes Amis’ (Hello my
friends). The audience were amazed by how well you memorised the words and
also the confidence in how your delivered your lines. Congratulations to those
students receiving an award. Merit Certificates: Charlie, Neela, Josh and Kiana
SCRIBIT 30 Reads—Thomas and Josh. Aussie of the Month: Ryder S.

John Budiselik

John visited the school last year and worked with our senior students focusing on
Poetry and Figurative Language. He is visiting the school on Wednesday 10" April
and will be working with the Seniors in the morning and the Juniors in the

afternoon.

ANZAC Ceremony

We will be holding our ANZAC Ceremony at 11.30am on Wednesday 10" April.
Mr Merv Andre will be attending on behalf of the RSL. Parents and families are
welcome to join us for the ceremony.

PPP

A reminder to all parents that the Triple P sessions begin on Thursday 28" March
and will be held at the Grass Patch Hall at 10.00am. Thank you to all the parents
who have registered for the event.
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Interschool Athletics
The Interschool Athletics will be held at the Greater Sports Ground on Friday 5t April. The Esperance
Christian School will be the 2019 hosts. Go Scaddan!

Mallee Teacher Days

This Thursday and Friday, Mrs Rooney and Miss Hatton will be joining staff from the Mallee schools to take
part in Maths professional development and to also share the good practice that is taking place around
the area.

School Council

The School Council will be meeting on Wednesday 10" April. As always, | am looking forward to working
with the Council and strategically moving the school forward to best impact the needs of our students.

Hon Darren West MLC
Today we were visited by the Hon Darren West MLC. It is always great to be able to give visitors a tour of

the school and show how amazing the school community is.

NAPLAN Practice test
On Wednesday 3™ April, there will be a practice NAPLAN test for students in WA. All schools in WA are
completing the NAPLAN online this year and so this is an opportunity to ensure that the system is working

properly in preparation for next term.

Cleaner in Charge

We have decided to re advertise the position of ‘Cleaner in Charge’. We will inform the community when
the position is advertised once more on Jobs WA.

| look forward to seeing many of you at the Triple P session on Thursday and also at the Interschool
Athletics.

Kind regards,

David Vooght-Simpson
Tuesday 26™ March 2019
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THANK YOU

A great big thank you to parents and grandparents that
stayed after assembly and helped cover over 200
readers. Job well done and greatly appreciated.

Mary Wandel)

Voluntary Contributions and Charges

We are now collecting Voluntary Contributions and Charges. Endorsed
by the School Council and provided to all parents at the end of last
year, these payments greatly assist in the provision and planning of a

range of activities for your children. Please make cheques payable to
Scaddan Primary School or directly deposit into the school account
(details provided on the 2019 Voluntary Contributions and Charges
sheet). If you need any more information do not hesitate to contact
Mrs Berry in the office.
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VALUES STAR BIRTHDAY WISHES
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WHO HAS RECEIVED A VALUES TOKEN THIS FORTNIGHT?
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HAVE YOU REGISTERED FOR AUSKICK THIS YEAR?

Esperance Auskick kicks off on Saturday 4™ May
9:00am at main Soccer Oval.

Ages - Pre-Primary to Year 3
Registration Fee: $80

Register online at www.aflauskick.com.au

All you need is your postcode and an email address. If you have any problems with registration please contact the
EDFA office at edfa@bigpond.net.au

For further information please contact the either the League Coordinator on 0438 942 972 or Chris Cassam 0400
763 052

EDFA YR4 COMPETITION
Esperance Junior Football Yr4 program kicks off on Saturday 4™ May, 9:00am at Ports Oval.

The Year 4 group participate in a transition year between Auskick and the EDFA U12’s (Yr5 and Yr6).
The focus is on having fun and learning the skills and playing the game.

Training and games will be held on Saturday mornings.

FEES :$80 and registration is via the Esperance District Football Association’s website

Register online at http://websites.sportstq.com/

All you need is your postcode and an email address. If you have any problems with registration please contact the
EDFA office at edfa@bigpond.net.au

For further information please contact the League Coordinator on 0438 942 972
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Book Club LOOP
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LOOP is the Scholastic Book Club
Linked Online Ordering & Payment platform for parents. @
To order and pay for Scholastic Book Club by credit card visit:

www.scholastic.com.au/LOOP
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ESPERANCE SOCCER ASSOCIATION
INFORMATION SHEET

PO Box 2465 Webpage: www.esperancesoccer.com.au
ESPERANCE WA 6450
Mobile 0428 762 258 Email: espsoccerassoc@outlook.com

Facebook — Esperance Soccer Association

2019 REGISTRATIONS CLOSE DATE: 31 March 2019

Registrations are open for the 2019 season and we welcome new and previous players. No experience or ability is
necessary. We emphasise inclusion, participation, fair play, fun, exercise and development for those who want further
challenge.

Winter season starts 5 May 2019 and concludes 18 August 2019 (SSGs 5-8s) and 8 September 2019 (9-16s/ Seniors)
—Women 2 September or TBA.

Junior games are fixtured from 12 - 4 pm Sundays, Seniors from 4pm and Women’s on Monday nights at 6pm. New
players and 5-8 year olds only may choose 1 friend to be teamed with. Late registrations are not guaranteed a position.
Teams may vary but likely age divisions are 5-6s, 7-8s, 9-11s,12-13s, 14-16s, Women’s and Seniors (Mixed). Girls 14+
& Boys 14+ (by 31 Dec 2019) may select to play in the Women’s & Seniors Divisions at no extra cost. PLEASE NOTE —
this is at the discretion of Senior & Women’s Representatives.

4 year old - Mini Roos: We will again be holding 4 year old Mini Roos. This will run the same weeks as our SSG’s
5-8s. Please keep looking on our Website or Facebook page for when and how registrations will be taken. Cost will be
$60.00.

Parent Help: Parents / Guardians are required to be involved in some way as the Esperance Soccer Association
is a voluntary organisation. There are many important tasks where a good dose of enthusiasm is the main skill required.
Contact the Association or select a job when registering.

2019 season fees:-

5 - 8 years (by 31 Dec 2019) - $90.00
9 — 11 years (31 Dec 2019) - $120.00
12-18 years (31 Dec 2019) - $140.00

Seniors Women - $140.00

Seniors Mixed - $180.00

Families with 3 or more players receive a $15/player discount.

If you have difficulty on-line, email our registrar at espsoccerassoc@outlook.com and leave some contact details and
the problem or phone 0428 762 258. They will help you as soon as they are able.

In the event we experience hiccups with this new system, we will endeavour to rectify asap but would appreciate your
patience and understanding as we are still getting to know the system also.

Registration Day — For those having difficulty registering on-line the club will hold a registration help session
on SATURDAY 23™ MARCH 2019 at the Club Shed from 9-1
KIDSPORT vouchers are welcome — this can be done on-line. See this link for more information:-

https://www.dsr.wa.gov.au/funding/individuals/kidsport/information-for-parents

Parents must have their approved voucher prior to registering. Email Voucher information to
espsoccerassoc@outlook.com — you will then be provided with a code which you will require in order to register to play.

Contact Shane Tobin on 9083 1700 at Bay of Isles Leisure Centre for more information on KIDSPORT. The amount
available to eligible persons is $150.00 and includes a 90-day voucher expiry period.

Equipment Required: You will need: Shorts, long socks, shinpads, football boots for 9+ (ESA may have some used
ones) and a water bottle. Only Sports glasses can be worn. Playing Shirts provided.




ESPERANCE SOCCER ASSOCIATION
INFORMATION SHEET

HOW TO REGISTER

ONLINE ONLY - registration must be completed on-line and payment made when registering.

This season, a NEW Registration System has been introduced by Football Federation of Australia (FFA). Follow the
prompts depending if your child has registered previously (and you know their FFA number) or not. Instruction guide
is included with this email. Please use the following link to register:
https://registration.playfootball.com.au/common/pages/reg/WWelcomeRegPlus.aspx?entityid=31065
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S/ HEALTH TE FITNESS

Start your fitness journey today.

Group Fitmess Session(s) available in your area.

All fitness levels welcome!

Scaddan
Mondays 4.30pm-5.30pm
Wednesdays (men’s health) 6pm-7pm

Term 12019
Its not too late to join!

Different pricing options available dependant on the
number of sessions you choose to attend per week.

Online option available (at an extra cost) to track
nutrition. home workout each week, physical
assessments and ongoing trainer support.

SUITABLE AGE 3-8 1§
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Enquire today

Steph Gahan via messenger or

mindinmotionfitness@gmail.com mom(mey n“m '__' Aushrglm“ @ Aoy
04 293 983 63 - U |




The Grass Patch Community Development Association would
like to invite the community fo the official opening of our new
Post Office Toilets and the near completion of our other 2
rooms of the building. This will be a way to thank the
community, Government supporters of the two projects and
local businesses.

Special Guests Rick Wilson MP and Shire President Victoria
Brown will be officially opening the two spaces.

There will be a shared afternoon tea for the community to
enjoy.

DATE: Thursday 28™ March 2019
TIME: 4pm onwards

VENUE: Grass Patch Post Office.

RSVP: Mandy Bouckaert 0447934449 or
bouckaertptyltdl521@bigpond.com

If you could please RSVP by March 22™ so we are able to make sure
there is enough food efc for everyone.




